
COUNTYWIDE POLLING  

PLACE PROGRAM IN 

BLANCO COUNTY 
 

Blanco County Elections Department  

applied and has been approved for the  

Texas Secretary of State’s Countywide  

Polling Place Program 
 

Tuesday, November 8, 2022, during the General Election, 

qualified voters in Blanco County will no longer be 

restricted to voting in their assigned precinct polling 

locations on Election Day. ALL eligible voters may now 

vote at ANY of the open Election Day Vote Center 

locations. All voting will be conducted on the ExpressVote 

ballot marking device. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For more information including the current voting 

schedule, a list of polling places and sample ballots, visit 

www.co.blanco.tx.us/page/blanco.Elections or scan the 

QR code. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.co.blanco.tx.us/page/blanco.Elections.or

